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Legal publication - 2 weeks 
 
The Town of Starkey Board will hold a public hearing on July 9th, 2020 at 7:00 PM at the Starkey 
Town Hall, 40 Seneca Street, Dundee NY, to consider allowing piggybacking from other 
municipality contacts by amending Local Law 3-2013 pertaining to the Town of Starkey 
Procurement Policy.   

Dated: June 11, 2020 

By Order of the Town Board 
 

 
Candace J. Iszard 
Town of Starkey Clerk 
 
 

 


